

September 7, 2022

Dear Members of the Pocono Region Porsche Club of America,

Thank you very much for your recent donation of three rolling coolers. We rely on coolers like those donated by your Club to assist our volunteers in carrying meals into senior apartment complexes within Monroe County. As they are used frequently, they wear out and are costly to replace, so your donation will truly be put to good use.

Your donation champions our mission to provide nutritional support for Monroe County's most vulnerable - our seniors and those with disabilities. With the support of our community, including organizations like yours, we have served 2.4+ million meals across Monroe County since 1972.

A client sent this in a thank you card: "Thank you for brightening my day. Meals on Wheels sheds light on all who are alone, physically & emotionally. Thank you all for everything!"

Your support truly makes Monroe County a better place for our homebound to live.

Sincerely,

Ályssa Koeck

Assistant Director

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution.